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10 PURCHASE OF PLASTIC BOXES FOR RECYCLATES (AN68-2006) 
 
Reference is made to Article III of the Enviornmental Services and Sustainability Committee of 
16th January, 2006 detailing projects planned for implementation in 2006-07 under the National Waste 
Strategy.  Reference is also made to Article III of the Environmental Services and Sustainability 
Committee of 20th December, 2004 when offers were accepted from Straight plc for the supply of 
boxes and nets.  The Company have agreed to retain the previously quoted price. 
 
It is recommended that the Committee accept the offer amounting to £22,625 for the supply of 10,500 
boxes and 11,000 nets.  Costs are to be met from the Strategic Waste Fund grant for 2006/2007. 
 


